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Regulation of Retail Forex

While I agree that regulation in the financial industry is important, the severe regulation of retail investors is, in my
opinion, a slight against the inalienable rights of the American people. The institutions offering the brokering
services make it clear that the higher the leverage, the higher the risk. The responsibility for investment should
remain with the individual.

Regards,

Mitchell Catton


